



Cavendish Junior School

Edmund Street, Newbold Moor, Chesterfield S41 8TD

Thursday, 29 November 2018

Headteacher Miss Nicola Marlow

Telephone: 01246 450691 info@cavendish.derbyshire.sch.uk www.cavendish.derbyshire.sch.uk

Christmas Book Fair

Dear Parents/Carers,

From Monday 10th to Thursday 13th December, we will be holding a Scholastic book fair in school. This will be held in the school hall where there will be a wide range of books and stationery items for you to purchase.

The books will be suitable for all abilities and will include a wide range of children's favourites like Roald Dahl, Diary of a Wimpy Kid and Tom Gates. There will also be a range of pens, pencils, bookmarks etc... to buy. All of these would make excellent birthday or Christmas presents and a lovely book is a great way to support your child's reading development. Buying through the book fair will directly benefit the school as, for every book bought, the school will receive a free book for our library.

If you are unable to attend, your child will be given the opportunity to buy books during the school day on Thursday 13th December. Children should bring a maximum of £10 in cash, and they will be solely responsible for this money. If you would like to discuss alternative arrangements for purchasing books, please speak to Mrs Wood or Mrs Laben and we will try to accommodate your request.

The book fair will be open from 3.35 until 4pm Monday – Thursday. **Please enter school through the main door after 3.35**. Payment can be made in cash or cheques made out to Cavendish Junior School.

We hope to see you there.

Thanks and Regards

Mrs R Laben

Senior Teacher/English Subject Leader